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Dear Ms. Calvillo: 

Attached please find an original single-sided and two single-sided, black and white copies of the 
proposed resolution for the Board of Supervisors approval, which would authorize the San 
Francisco Department of Public Health, Behavioral Health Services (DPH-BHS) to amend Agreement 
No. 12-89390 with the California Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) in the amount not to 
exceed $238,581,122, to change the end date of the agreement from April 30, 2018 to June 30, 
2017. 

The following is a list of accompanying documents: 

• San Francisco MHP Contract 12-89390 Amendment No. AOl - std213adhcs - Standard 
Agreement Signature Page with certifications 

DHCS requests that approved amended agreement be returned to them by June 30, 2018. An 
extension of this deadline has been requested. 

Should you have any questions, please contact Kavoos Ghane Bassiri, Director, Behavioral Health 
Services, San Francisco Department of Public Health. Mr. Bassiri can be reached at (415) 255-3440 
or email at kavoos.ghanebassiri@sfdph.org. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sin~ 

Barbara Garcia, MPA 
Director of Health 

barbara.garcia@sfdph.org I 415-554-2526 I 101 Grove Street, Room 308, San Francisco, CA 94102 


